OFFICE OF DIRECTOR SECONDARY EDUCATION HARYANA
PANCHKULA
Order No. 12/128-2018 Admn(4) Dated, Panchkula the 22/ %) Lala"
A copy of lettgr No. 07/26/2024-5AR dated 10.10.2024 received from
Chief Secretary to Government Haryana regarding change of official e-mail id for
General Administration Department (Administrative Reforms Branch) is
forwarded to the following for information & necessary action:-
1. Director SCERT Haryana, Gurgram.
All District Education Officers in the State.
All Officers/Superintendents Secondary (HQ).

[\

Superintendent Coordinatien Branch (S).
Superintendent Admn. (Elementary).
PA/DSE.

PA/ Additional Director MSS.

PA/ Additional Director Administration.
PA/ Joint Director Admn.

10. PA/ Additional Director Academic.
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11. Assistants Admn. Branch.
2. IT Cell (HQ) for website.
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SUPERINTENDENT ADWN.

for DIRECTOR SECONDARY EDUCATION
HARYANA PANCHKUL
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No. 07/26/2024-8AR / bll D/W”“
GOVERNMENT OF HARYANA
CHIEF SECRETARY'S ORGANISATION
GENERAL ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT
(Administrative Reforms Branch)

Dated, Chandigarh the 10th October, 2024

To
All the Administrative Secretaries to Govt. of Haryana,
All the Head of Department in Haryana,
All the Chief Administrators and Managing Directors of

Board/Corporations in Haryana, ,

4, The Registrar General Punjab & Haryana High Court, Chandigarh,
5. All the District & Session Courts in the State of Haryana,
6.

All the Divisional Commissioners & Deputy Commissioners in the

State of Haryana.

Subject: Regarding change of official e-mail id for General Administration
Department (Administrative Reforms Branch).

Sir/Madam, “ |

I am directed to address you en the subject noted above and to inform
you that the email address of General Administration Department (Administrative
Reforms Branch) i.e. admnreformshry@gmail.com has beén: vcha.nged. Therefore,
the correspondence from today onwards may be carried out on the new email id at
the domain of NIC, Haryana i.e. supdt-ar.cse@hry.gov.in - Information of this new
correspondence  email  will  be uploaded  at official  website i€
http://csharyana.gov.in/.
2. You are, therefore, requested to bring the above in the notice of all

concerned under your control for strict compliance.

Your’s faithfully,

\
e Kavaer—
Slgf;a'mtendcnt AR)
for Chief Secretary to Gpvernment Haryanag



